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BY EMAIL  
 
August 19, 2020 
 
Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Brantford Power Inc. 
150 Savannah Oaks Drive, PO Box 308 
Brantford ON   N3T 5N8 
ostefan@brantford.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Stefan:  
 
Re: Brantford Power Inc. (Brantford Power) 

Application for 2021 IRM rate application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0006 

 
This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated August 
17, 2020, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of Brantford Power’s 2021 
IRM rate application from August 17, 2020 to August 24, 2020. Brantford Power 
requested this extension due to an issue identified while finalizing its Global Adjustment 
Reconciliation which requires further investigation to properly assess, document and 
incorporate it into its rate-setting models. 
 
The OEB grants Brantford Power’s request for an extension. Please be advised that 
changes to the case schedule could affect the timing of the OEB’s final decision in this 
matter.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
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